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Dear Chair Patterson, Vice Chair Hayden, and Members of the Senate Committee on 

Healthcare 

As a founding member of the Western Oregon Mental Health Alliance(WOMHA) and 

Independent Mental Health Professionals(OIMHP); I am asking that you pass Senate 

Bill 826 with the-1 amendment to keep insurance companies transparent. The 

passage of this bill will help to ensure adequate and very important access to 

behavioral healthcare in the state of Oregon. 

 

Thank you, 

John Milnes 

Salem Oregon 

 

 


